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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Bob Neville

Sent: 01 June 2020 11:50

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Consultation on 20/00964/OUT - The Beeches Heyford Road Steeple Aston

From: Tim Screen <Tim.Screen@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Sent: 26 May 2020 12:19
To: Bob Neville <Bob.Neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Consultation on 20/00964/OUT - The Beeches Heyford Road Steeple Aston

Hi Bob

Aspect’s Landscape Planning’s photomontage at year 10 is a reasonable projection of the height of structural 
vegetation for the benefit of visual receptors on the PRoW to the west on the site. I note from the indicative layout 
that an ecological 3 m wide buffer protected by fencing is to be installed to the western and northern boundaries. 
This should be included along to southern boundary to ensure protection for structural screening vegetation and the 
wildlife corridor. As mentioned previously by me the residents by be encouraged to cut down this structural 
vegetation for more light to reach their gardens. This will open up harmful views of the development for the 
aforementioned visual receptors.

I look forward to the submission of hard and soft landscape proposals, with tree pit details. The ‘protected’ 
landscape structure to the boundaries should be indicated on landscape proposals and housing layout plans. I would 
hope that a restrictive covenant on the sale of the homes would protect the landscape structure/ecological buffer to 
the boundaries. 

Regards

Tim

Tim Screen CMLI
Landscape Architect
Environmental Services
Cherwell District Council

Direct Dial 01295 221862 Mobile 07854 219751
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


